
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 16, 2019 
 
Dear Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Member,  
 
Thank you for volunteering to be a member of our Parent Advisory Council (PAC).  It is 
important to have the voice of our parents as we review our Title I Program, as well as our 
Pinellas County School District’s Parent and Family Engagement Plan.  It is essential that 
you attend the one of the meetings offered and share the information with your school’s 
leadership team and parents.  We will have our fall meetings this year on November 5th 
and November 6th, 2019. 
 
You should attend either the meeting at Blanton Elementary or the Discovery Room. We 
have scheduled a morning and afternoon session to allow you the flexibility to attend at 
time that is most convenient for you. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me.  I look forward to meeting you! 
 
Blanton Elementary  
6400 54th Avenue North, St Petersburg 
Tuesday, November 5th   9:00 am – 10:30 am  
 
Discovery Room (across from the PCS Administration Building) 
305 Fourth Ave. SW Largo 
Wednesday, November 6th   5:00 – 6:30 
 
Kind regards,  
 

Amy Dodge  
dodgeam@pcsb,org 
Parent and Family Engagement Coordinator 


